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Maulana Azad College of Arts, Science & Commerce 
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Date: 
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Passed for payment in the payment mode of Cash sgpaturo Recelvers 
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Year Name of teacher
Name of conference/ workshop attended for which 

financial support provided

Name of the 

professional body for 

which membership fee is 

provided

Amount of support 

received (in INR)

2019‐20 Ms Mehajabeen N.A.Sayyad

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 300

2019‐20 Dr. Shaikh Ifrah fatema 

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. Madhuri Sahasthrabuddhe

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. Sayyed Atheruddin 

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. Abdul Ahad 

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr.P.D.Netankar 

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. Aditi Bhattacharya 

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20  Dr. Arif Pathan

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. Anees Ahmed

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Mr. M.A.Malik

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. Sayyed Asif 

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. J.D.Shaikh 

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 600

2019‐20 Dr. Shaikh Tarannum

One day National Seminar/15th Annual Convention  
and National Level Seminar on Multi-Disciplinary 
approach in Research (MAR-2020) arranged by 
Analytical Chemistry Teachers & Researchers 
Association (ACTRA)

NA 300

List of Teachers provided with financial support for academic year 2019‐20

2019‐20
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4,050 
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1140:0C°  000 

13,200 

4,3794:169635 

742,565 

71,710  

11,703 

91,826 6,477,80: 

VLOAN5JUABILITY) 

Loan From MAET 

TO CURRENT LIABILmS 

Payable to University 

University Examination Fees A/c 19-20 

Eligibility Fees 

Xerox Copy / Answer Book Fees 

Statutory Payables 

Emp. Provident Fund 

Profession Tax 

Tds Payable 

776.741 

  

3,839,515 

62,500 

89,280 

 

3,9 

9; 

811,349  

104,325 

63,710  

 

 

    

2,000 

2,000 
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8,500 3,000 

1,5 00 

3,000 

10,000 

2,000 

61,464 

1,722,760 

176,000 

176,000 

2,300 

212,891 

4,512 

6,971 

15,015 

10,000 

30,000 

24,000 

5,640 

5,640 

4,320 

43;3°2000  
5.,;: 80 

5,280 

33,06E 000 

83:4°0000  

61;02100 

4,800 

33:06E7 

720 

720 

3,000 

6,000 

2,200 

2,721,841 

1,169,514 

387,886 

Maulan a ad Eucation S 
Maulana Azad College of Arts Az

, Scienc

d

e & Commerce (Non Grant Section) 
Receipt and Payment Account for the year ending 31st March 2020 

oPENING BALANCES 

Lank Accounts 

DC.B. Bank A/c 03211500003933 

N.D.F.C. Bank A/c 07131450000575 

D.C.& Bank A/c 29911500000620 

BY CURRENT DABILITIS 

Impact Services 

Nimbus Multi Services 

Remuneration Payable 

Advance Salary 

Advertisement Expenses 

Waslm Balg (PT-Consultant) 

Payable to University 

Bharat Printers & Publication 

Salary Payable 

Royal Furniture House 

Rueshl Enterprise 

S.M Steel Works 

3,022,489 

81,655 

51,306 3, 55,450 

 

76,741 

1,299 	liability For Statutory Dues 

Profession Tax 

TDS Payable 

Profession Tax Payable 

104,325 

109,143 

9,275 222,742 

158,250 158,250 
9,384 BY FIXED ASSETS 

Electrical Equipment 

I 

239,389 

TO CURRENT ASSETS 

ans & Advances (Asset) 

- • 	 Against of Misc Work 

Azhar Aref Khan 

Shaikh Musheer 

Advance Against Practical Exam 

Dr. Arif Pathan 

Dr. Mohd Razaullah Khan 

Advance Against Salary 

Nisar Khan 

Shaikh Aejaz Shaikh Talib 

Shaikh Aejaz Shaikh Asif 

Emp. Provident Fund Receivable 

Adiba Samad Shaikh 

Ayesha Sultana 

Fall-00[111i 5amreen 

Khan Naila Momin 

Mehvish Fatema 

Mohd Farooq 

Mustansir Moiz Eizzl 

Nazema Sultana Mustque Ahmed 

quail Saifuddin 

Saba Fatema Gulam Hussain 

Sajid Hussain Shaikh 

shaikh Hiba Ismail 

lkh Juned 

Shaikh 

R h Naus.had Anium 

• Shaikh 5alluddin Mohd 

Syeda Ruh ina 

Sayed Rahimuddin 

Sayed Tauhicf Ahmed 

Zartab labeen Ansari 

Inter Institute Balance 

Maulana Azad College Junior EPF Account 

Receivable from employee 

Dr. Shaikh Akheel (Comp. Sci) 

Mohmmed Ibrahim 

Mohd Abdul Zaid 

PT Receivable 

TO DIRECT INCOME 

Interest on Saving Account (008) 

Interest on Saving Account(HDFC) 

Interest & Saving Account of PG University Exam Acc 

J&K Scholarship (PMSSS) 

BY CURRENT ASSETS 

Loans & Advances (Asset) 

Dr. Arif Pathan 

Dr. Mohmd Razaulla Khan 

Dr. Ameena Farooqul 

,500 	Dr. Aparna Saraf 

Dr A.R Khan 

Advance Against of Mc Work 

,000) Alka Prakash 

Bharat Ankitrao 

Shaikh Azhar Aref than 

Shaikh Musheer 

000) Advance Against Salary 

Nisar Khan 

Shaikh Juned Shaikh Zuber 

Inter Institute Balance 

MA E 5 - EPF 

BY DIRECT EXPENSES 

Academic Expenses 

Affiliation Fees 

Chemicals & Glassware 

Computer & Software Updation 

Electricity Payment 

Lab. Equipment 

Magzine & Journal 

Affiliation Committee Expenses 

Practical Examination Expenses 

Housekeeping & Gardening Charges 

Lab Expenses 

Seminar, conference, & Workshop Expenses 

Student Welfare Expenses 

Administrative Expenses 

Advertisement Expenses 

Consultancy Charges 

Misc. Expenses 

Office Conveyance 

Office Expenses 

Printing & Stationery 

Telephone & Internet Expenses 

Other Misc. Expenses 

Misc Repairs & Maintenance 

Tour & Travelling Expenses 

70,004 

2,00( 

4,00( 

2,00( 

6,000 84,000 

533,750 

137,677 

23,101 

167,920 

25,714 

32,781 

13,500 

21,939 

190,765 

5,167 

7,200 

10,000 

22,096 

52,660 

69,266 

29,846 

60,959 

143,442 

9.617 

65,612 

1,680 67,292 

1; 
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2.721.841 
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61,46,  
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.04  cplitction on behalf of University 

Collection 

,nrge Dry. Fund 

poi Curricular & Activity Fees 

oboratory Fees 

orary Fees 

Other Misc Fee (Medical Aid Fund and Uni. S.P) 

ricApectous and Admission Fees 

R egistration Fees 

Semester Fees 

Session Fee 

Student ID Charges 

study Tours 

Tuition Fees 

University Development Fund 

Youth Festival Charges 

Admission Form Sale 

Lab. Fees (Compt.lt) 

Late fees & Fines 

Registration Fees 

Research & Lab. Fees 

T.C, Bonafide & Duplicate T.0 fees 

53,950 

95,992 

5,143,100 

277,450 

461,777 

231,150 

18,425 

55,275 

73,700 

19,340 

253,700 

6,766,965 

81,070 

55,275 

122,700 

180,000 

314,829 

97,500 

397,859 

78,050 

Total 

ardika
rcf  

0 
FRM No. 

100454W 

, 
,ce.b 

clpal 

368,351 	7.11 ■111ES 

424,700 

286,700 

4,861,665 

4,027,317 

44,600 

350,400 

179 

wages 8 Remuneration 

Admin & Contributory Remuneration 

Remuneration for Visiting Faculty (CHB) 

Salaries & Wages for Non Teaching Staff 1940 

Salaries & Wages for Teaching Staff 19-20 

Work Charges Remuneration 

Security Charges 

Bank charges 

Property Tar 776,741 10,772,402 

BY CLOSING BALANCES 

Bank Balances 

D.C.B. Bank A/c 03211500003933 	 4,340,956 

H.D.F.C. Bank A/c 07131450000575 	 101,182 
4,516,434 

D.C.B. Bank A/c 29911500000620 	
74,296 

14,778,107 

26,588,865 
26,588,865  Total 

For Anil Mardikar & Co 

Chartered Accountants 

ICAI Firm RegistratiryrNp.1aa 41 

0.-...r.....- .., 

--- 

 

4Renuka Deshpande 

l
'artner 

Membership No: 128734 

For Maulana Azad College of Arts, Science & 

Commerce (Non Grant Section) 

PRIN4 • AL 

Maulnna Azad College 
AU HANGABAD. Place: Aurangabad 

Date: Dec 15, 2020 
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